April 1, 2011
Dear Potential Range Beef Cow Symposium (RBCS) XXII Exhibitor:

The RBCS planning committee is organizing another great symposium to be held at the Scotts Bluff County Fairgrounds in Mitchell, Neb., November 29, 30, and December 1 of 2011. 
This educational symposium is co-sponsored by the Departments of Animal Science and the Cooperative Extension Services of the University of Nebraska, South Dakota State University, Colorado State University, and the University of Wyoming. The symposium has developed an excellent reputation among cattle producers and is viewed as a unique educational opportunity. Attendance at the last three symposiums has ranged from 700-900 people, with the 2003 event in Mitchell bringing in over 900 people. This symposium is held every other year with the location rotating among the four cooperating states. 
We would like to extend an invitation to you and your business/organization to participate by purchasing exhibit space. The exhibit area will be on the east side of the event center while the presentations will be conducted on the west side. Two other buildings are now available for livestock and large equipment exhibits if necessary. Booth locations will be determined by the order in which applications and payment are received. Eight-foot skirted tables will be provided, and electricity will be available based on your needs and requests.
Exhibit space will be available for the following rates:

	One 8-foot table
	$600 (includes 1 registration)

	Two 8-foot tables
	$800 (includes 2 registrations)

	Outdoor or outbuilding exhibit
	$600 (includes 8-ft table indoors, 1 registration and notification of outdoor/outbuilding exhibits in the main booth area

	Corporate break sponsor
	$1200 (8-ft table, 3 registrations, recognition during breaks & program)


To be assured booth space, your completed registration form and full payment must be received at the UNL CARI Registration Services no later than September 1. Payment should be made to: University of Nebraska-Lincoln, and returned along with the enclosed form. Additional individual registrations for spouses or business associates can be purchased for $65 prior to September 1 and $95 thereafter.
We ask for your cooperation in having your display set up by 8:00 p.m. on Monday, November 28, 2011. If you have any questions contact Karla Jenkins at (308) 632-1245, (308) 225-2873, or kjenkins2@unl.edu.

Commercial exhibits add a vital dimension to the symposium. We hope you and your organization will join us in the educational effort. Please return the enclosed form and your payment as soon as possible to reserve your space.

Sincerely,

Karla Jenkins

Cow/Calf, Range Mgmt Spec.

University of Nebraska

